
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

Friends of Disabled Veterans Host Family-Friendly Halloween Event 

Fun Activities and Community Spirit 

 

TRI-CITIES, Wash. September 9, 2024. – The annual Ranch Halloween event, scheduled for 

October 26 will be held at Prosser, Wash from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. at 104838 North Case Road, 

Prosser, Wash, 99350. This event will feature a range of family friendly activities designed to 

bring the community together in support of our veterans.  

 

Friends of Disabled Veterans Halloween celebration promises to be bigger and better than ever, 

with exciting activities including archery lessons, catapults, a potato gun, and more. 

 

• The event will be held outdoors, with restroom facilities available on site,  

• There is no entry fee, attendees are encouraged to bring their family and friends for a day 

of festive fun and community spirit.  

• You can also sign up online on the Friends of Disabled Veterans website. 

 

"The ranch gives the place to experience more positive things for the people that we care about, 

the whole purpose of the ranch is to … create long lasting memories," said Khris Beyer, senior 

Operations Director at Friends of Disabled Veterans.  

 



For more information about the event, please visit the website at Friends of disabled 

veterans.org or follow us on Facebook, where Beyer posts regular updates.  

 

About Friends of Disabled Veterans: 

Founded in June 2016, Friends of Disabled Veterans is a non-profit organization based in the Tri-

Cities area. Our mission is grounded in six pillars: Integrity, Empowerment, Family, Loyalty, 

Involvement, and Kindness. We are dedicated to supporting and empowering disabled veterans 

and their families through community engagement and outreach. 
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